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“OUR MISSION” 
 

Inspired by the principles of Islam, the 

mission of Dhahran Ahliyya Schools is 

to empower each student to be a 

compassionate, thinking, lifelong bi-

lingual learner, who makes a positive 
difference locally and globally. 
 

On Monday, Tuesday, September 20, 2016, Dhahran Ahliyya Schools – Boys’ section- organized  Eid Al Adha celebration attended 
by a group of guests from the Directorate of Education in Dhahran. The events included:  
 

- Decorating the schools’ gates with boards and signs.  
- Giving out flowers and flyers that contain information about Saudi Arabia to the guests.  
- Reciting poems about the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia by the  students.  
- Presentation prepared by the Physical Education teachers with their students. The presentation gave an overview of the 

different regions of the Kingdom supported by pictures, traditional outfits and food from each region.  
-  Traditional hospitality booth organized by the Student Council.  

 

The celebration began with a welcoming speech delivered by Mr. Walid Al Sowailem followed by a speech delivered by the 
Director of Education Office in Dhahran. At the end of the celebrations, the guests were invited to express their feelings and write 
them on the board assigned for that. The audience applauded and showed their admiration for the celebration.  
 

Happy Eid Adha! 

Eid Al Adha Celebration  

   World Teachers’ Appreciation Day 
 

The Messenger of Allah (صلى الله عليه وسلم) said: “Indeed Allah, 
His Angels, the inhabitants of the heavens and 
the earths - even the ant in his hole, even the fish 
- say Salat upon the one who teaches the people 
to do good.” 
 

World Teachers' Day –October 5th- represents a 
significant token of the awareness, 
understanding, and appreciation displayed for 
the vital contribution that teachers make to 
education and development. For this occasion, 
every year we celebrate and thank all the 
teachers for their sincere efforts to enlighten the 
generations.  
 

Happy Teachers’ Day! 

 

The practice evacuation drill was conducted on Tuesday, Sep. 27, 2016. On 
the previous week, the teachers discussed the instructions with the students. 
The students were well-trained theoretically about following instructions 
about maintaining order with moving out in order to avoid crowding during 
any evacuation. 

 
The practice was successfully conducted and evaluated by DAS faculty, staff 
and the students, as well. Another practice will be conducted in the coming 
weeks to make the best use of the evaluation and the feedback provided for 
improvement.  

 

Practice Evacuation Plan  
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